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June 14, 2018

To whom it may concern:
I’d like to take a minute and express our recommendation of The Colorado Group.
Micah and Jason did a fantastic job finding us a new home for our rapidly growing company. They were very professional, personable, and creative throughout the entire leasing process. They assisted us in getting a “turn-key” space with significant upgrades and surprisingly large concessions from the property owner.   Not only were they easy to work with, but they made the process enjoyable.  I would choose to work with them again in a heart-beat. 
We’re quite proud of our new office space and several contractors who provided modular walls, construction, and furniture have asked to photograph it as a showcase for modern office layouts.  And our employees universally approve of the new work environment.
The Colorado Group shares a good chunk of the kudos.
Best regards,
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